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Special hours planned for Urgent Care and WIC during Carnival  

 

MOBILE, Alabama — In order to better serve its clients during the busy Carnival season, the 

Mobile County Health Department and Family Health — its primary care division — will offer 

special hours at the new Eight Mile Health Center. The facility is located at 4009 Saint Stephens 

Road. 

 

On Monday, February 12, Urgent Care services will be available at Eight Mile from 7:30 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. The Women, Infants & Children (WIC) supplemental nutrition program will also be 

open during that time at Eight Mile. 

 

The Eight Mile facility opened in October 2017. It replaced the previous site that had operated 

since 1996. The new 12,000-square-foot building hosts medical, dental and social services to all 

ages and genders, along with the WIC program. 

 

On Saturday, February 10, Urgent Care and WIC will be open at the regular hours of 8 a.m. to 

noon at the Keeler Memorial Building located at 251 North Bayou Street. 

 

All other MCHD and Family locations will be closed Monday, February 12, and Tuesday, 

February 13, in observance of Carnival. Normal operations will resume on Wednesday, February 

14. 
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